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12th July 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Fingers crossed that the weather remains dry for our Summer Fair tomorrow. Gates will open at 11am. We look forward 
to seeing you there.  

As a reminder, if you would like to purchase any Grand Draw tickets please print your name and contact number on the 
back and return to the School Office with the money in the envelope provided by the end of today. Tickets will also be 
available to purchase at the Fair. Prizes will be on show. 
 
Reports- due out today! 
We are extremely proud of all our children’s achievements this year. We hope through the report we give you a clear 
indication how much your child has risen to all aspects of school life and the progress that they have made. Your 
feedback is always appreciated so please return the report acknowledgement slip that was with the report.  
 
Summer Work Celebrations will take place from 3:15pm-4:00pm on Monday 15th July 2024 in classrooms. We hope 
you can come and celebrate the work your child has completed this year. Following this, children will be able to take 
home their workbooks.  
 
Year 6 
The final week for our Year 6 children is on the horizon. On Tuesday 16th July 2024 they will perform in their Leavers’ 
Play/assembly. Tickets have been issued for this. Then on the Wednesday, we have arranged for them to have some 
fun inflatable activities. The Year 6 children will not need to bring any lunch as FOG will be providing them with pizzas 
etc.. as a treat. This year FOG have also paid for them all to receive a Year Book. 
 
 
Wake Up Wednesday Top Tips Update 
What you need to know about the sharing of intimate images.  
 
Diary Dates  

July 2024 

13.07.24 FOG Summer Fair 11-1pm 

15.07.24 Work Celebration – 3:15-4pm 

16.07.24 Year 6 production 9:30am and 6pm – tickets info has been shared with Y6 parents 

17.07.24 Year 6 Inflatable and pizza day 

19.07.24 End of term for children SDD4/5 Teachers  22.7.24 and 23.7.24  

 
Governing Board 
Our Governing Board is made up of staff governors, parent governors, an LA governor and co-opted governors. We 
currently have two vacancies on our Board for co-opted governors. This can be anybody within the local community of 
Wirral. Co-opted governors can make the link between the world of work and education and constructively support the 
success of their local school. You don’t have to be an expert in education and we welcome interest from all walks of life 
to bring different perspectives and views. These roles are a rewarding and effective way of making a voluntary 
contribution to the lives of local young people. If you are interested in our children’s future, have energy and enthusiasm, 
and want to help with the direction of the school’s future, please send an expression of interest to the school office 
marked for the attention of the Headteacher. 
 
Warmest Wishes 
Mrs Sharon Edwards 
Headteacher 
 
 
 

Be nice, work hard, never give up 
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